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Patrol seeks info after woman found injured in ditch
(KNZA)--The Kansas Highway Patrol is investigating after a woman was found
injured in ditch on U.S. 75 Highway near the Nebraska state line.

The Patrol says the woman fell from a vehicle and was found around 11:00
Monday morning.

The Patrol is asking anyone who noticed or observed an RV towing a white
Toyota passenger car, driving or stopped, between around 10:30 and noon on
US-75 in Nemaha or Brown Counties to contact them.

Anyone with information on the vehicle is asked to call the Kansas Highway
Patrol Troop B Headquarters at 785-296-3102.
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